
 

Dear Parent and Carer 

 

As we come to the academic year at Heron Hall Academy I would like to thank you for your 

continued support. It has been an exciting year with lots of continual improvement and successes 

from our students and staff at Heron Hall Academy. We are looking forward to the new academic 

year in September.  I am writing to confirm arrangements for the end of term and the start of term 

in September 2024. 

The details for the end of term are: 

• Wednesday 24th July students will be dismissed from 12.30. 

There will be a ‘grab and go’ lunch available for students. 

 

We will be welcoming students back in September 2024. The details for the start of term are: 

• Monday 2nd September is an INSET day. No students to attend. 

• Tuesday 3rd September is an INSET day. No students to attend. 

• Wednesday 4th September Year 7, Year 11 and Year 13 arrive for the morning only. Lunch 

and dismissal from 12.35; there will be a ‘grab and go’ lunch available. 

• Thursday 5th September all students to arrive from 8.30 for starting the day at 8.40, finish 

14:25. 

• Friday 6th September all students to arrive from 8.30 for starting the day at 8.40, normal 

school day finish 15:30. 

May I also remind everyone that on Thursdays, school finishes at 14.25.  

Make I take this opportunity to wish you a peaceful break and we look forward to seeing all students 

back in September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Barzey 

 


